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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for 

alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in 

class. In the meantime, pupils can still bring in 

birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these 

to be brought in two days in advance, following 

COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Outdoor Learning Project 

We are so grateful for all the help and donations 

we have received so far.  Thank you to Matt 

Woodward of MW Landscapes 

woodwardmatt5@gmail.com who has kindly 

donated lots of fencing and bits for our garden 

project. Thank you to Coral Botting, a Highdown 

Drive resident, for kindly donating paving slabs.  

Thank you to Bees Knees shop in Littlehampton 

for kindly donating pallets and thank you to 

Morrisons for their kind donations of 

refreshments for all the volunteers on Saturday. 

 
 

We are a Nut Free School 

Please be reminded that we  

are a nut free school.  Please  

do not send your child into  

school with nuts or items  

containing nuts.  This includes 

chocolate spread.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Dates for your Diary 
 

October 2021 
Mon 11  Y4 MTTC Parent Meeting 

Tues 12 & Wed 13 Parent Consultations 

Mon 25 – Fri 29 Half Term 

Fri 15 Harvest Day 

Tues 19  Y2 SATs Parent Meeting 

Thurs 21  EYFS 6 Weeks In Meeting 

 

November 2021 
Mon 1 First day back at school 

Thurs 4 Flu Vaccine 

 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

Calvin is a worthy recipient of the award this 

week for the huge effort he put into his writing 

on the Stone Age.  
 

Aiden (St Philip) is also a  

winner for the focus and  

determination he has been  

putting into improving his  

handwriting. 
 

PE Kit 

Please ensure that children wear the correct 

PE Kit to school on PE days.  This includes a 

white t-shirt and black shorts.  As the 

weather starts to get colder children can 

wear black jogging bottoms and their school 

jumper.   

 

 

 

Mark 10:13-16 
 

‘Let the little children come to me and 

do not stop them, for the Kingdom of 

God belongs to such as these’ 

 

Stone Age Homework 

Well done Jessica, Benji, Flynn, Theo, Amelia, 

Mia, Brooke and Rosanna from St Wilfrid for 

your fantastic homework as part of your Stone 

Age topic. 
 

 

 

 

Applying for Secondary School Places 

Please be reminded that if your child is in 

Year 6 you will need to apply for a secondary 

school place by Sunday 31 October 2021. 

 

mailto:office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk

